MEMORANDUM

To: The University Community

From: Ann Womble, Chair

Presidential Search Committee

Date: September 5, 2017

Re: Presidential Search Committee – Chair Availability

This is to inform you that I will be available to discuss the presidential search during the common hour, 12:15pm - 1:15pm, in the Atrium of the Student Memorial Center on the following days:

Tuesday, September 12, 2017 Thursday, September 21, 2017 Thursday, October 12, 2017 Tuesday, October 24, 2017 Thursday, November 2, 2017 Tuesday, November 7, 2017

Thank you.